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Comment:

An extended eviction process would cause significant burden on landlords and rent paying residents alike,
creating an environment in which property owners are unable to maintain residential buildings due to a lack of
incoming rent and rent paying residents are forced to live in declining conditions amongst non-rent paying
neighbors for months on end. It's punitive and unfair towards those that pay rent monthly with the intention of
residing in a clean, safe, well-maintained setting.



